
    

     
Snopackers Monthly Club Meeting: Wednesday, January 10, 2018 

 

 

Members & Visitors Present: Jon Cheney, Dale Allen, Arthur Lefevre, Carmin Lemery, Mike 

Green, Tim Sterner and Ray Lamre (7).  

      

The meeting was brought to order @ 6:05PM by Jon Cheney, Acting President.  

 

The minutes from the Wednesday, December 13, 2017 meeting were handed out for review. 

Arthur Lefevre made a motion to accept the minutes and seconded by Dale Allen. Passed with 

a unanimous vote.    

 

   

Treasure’s Report:  

              Balance on hand 12/16/2017:    $ 1,194.94 

  Income:                            $ 5,662.56 (Total: $6857.50)    

              Expenses:                                   $ 2,505.28 (Total: 4352.22) 

              Balance on hand 12/31/2017:    $ 3,700.22 (Difference of $652.00)        

     

 OLD BUSINESS:  

-There was discussion regarding the name change of the club, and was decide to table to a 

later date.  

-Jon Cheney announced that the date for the Spaghetti Dinner Ride In was pushed back to 

Saturday, February 3, 2018 At the Elmore Methodist Church. We will have two seating’s 

3-5pm and 6-8pm; tickets will be $10 per person.   

-Mike Green stated that he would get the signs for the club to get out on the trail to 

advise/warn riders of the upcoming event. This race is scheduled for Saturday and 

Sunday, January 20-21, 2018 from 9am-3pm. They will still require having 5-6 people 

from the club/county level to help.  

    

  

COUNTY: 

 -County Treasury: $2,981.33  

- Lamoille County Poker Ride is scheduled for Saturday, February 3, 2017. We need to 

verify the Elmore Store, Wolcott Store and Railroad Ten as participants this year.  

-VAST Military Appreciation Ride is scheduled for Saturday, February 17, 2017 at the 

Oxbow Park in Morrisville, VT from 10-2.   

 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 -Jon Cheney stated that the Intersection signs are to be refaced the weekend of January 

13-14, 2018 and he wants to get out to business and discuss purchasing space at our 

intersections; promoting their business and raising money for the club at the same time. He 

has also stated that we need to follow up on the status of the existing signs.    

 -The club has located a copy of their current by-laws, Carmin has sent a copy for review 

to the VAST bylaws committee and has asked for any recommendations and a copy to VAST 

to have on file at the VAST office.   

 -Arthur Lefevre and Will Foster will be the club emergency contact and the groomer is 

located at 28 Stub Towne Road, Morrisville, VT.  



    

Trail Work Projects for Spring/Fall of 2017:  

 

-Eagle’s Ledge Bridge Work 

-Debrushing of trails 

 

The next scheduled meeting is Wednesday, February 14, 2018. 

 

The meeting was adjourned @ 7:07 PM, Arthur Lefevre made a motion to adjourn & seconded by 

Jon Cheney. Passed with a unanimous vote. 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

 Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 Carmin Lemery  

 Interim Snopackers Club Secretary  


